
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

 
May 26, 2021  

 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 
(By Friday, July 23, 2021) 

 
 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 2021 Transportation Electrification Plan 
 Docket UE-210191 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:  
 
Pursuant to RCW 80.28.365, Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) filed its 2021 
Transportation Electrification Plan (TEP) on March 19, 2021. Per the RCW, an electric company 
“may submit to the commission an electrification of transportation plan that deploys electric 
vehicle supply equipment or provides other electric transportation programs, services, or 
incentives to support electrification of transportation.” The TEP may include proposed or 
planned future programs, along with the anticipated costs and benefits of those programs. 
 
WRITTEN COMMENTS 
 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will accept comments 
on PSE’s TEP. Written comments on the TEP must be filed with the Commission no later than 
5:00 p.m. on July 23, 2021. After its review of the comments, the Commission will place this 
item on a regularly scheduled open meeting. The Commission requests that comments be 
provided in electronic format to enhance public access, for ease of providing comments, to 
reduce the need for paper copies, and to facilitate quotations from the comments. Comments may 
be submitted via the Commission’s Web portal at https://efiling.utc.wa.gov/Form or by 
electronic mail to the Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov. Please include the 
following details:  

https://app.leg.wa.gov/RCW/default.aspx?cite=80.28.365
https://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=480-100&full=true#480-100-605
https://efiling.utc.wa.gov/Form
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov
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• The docket number of this proceeding (UE-210191). 
• The commenting party’s name. 
• The title and date of the comment or comments. 

 
Comments should be in .pdf format (created using Adobe Acrobat or comparable software) or in 
Microsoft Word. The Commission will post on its website all comments it receives in electronic 
format. The website is located at www.utc.wa.gov. Documents are generally posted within 24 
hours of receipt. Please refer to Docket UE-210191 to ensure that you are placed on the 
appropriate service list(s). 
 
Questions for PSE may be directed to Heather Mulligan by email at heather.mulligan@pse.com 
or by calling (425) 456-2916. Questions for Commission staff may be directed to Andrew Rector 
by email at andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1315. When inquiring about the 
subject of this Notice, please refer to Docket UE-210191. 
 
 
 
MARK L. JOHNSON  
Executive Director and Secretary 
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